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A MESSAGE FROM MRS WALSH 

 As we come to the end of another school year, we would like to thank 

you all for your support.  The year has been very busy and we have seen 

the children develop their skills and knowledge. The staff would like to 

wish you a happy and safe summer break and look forward to seeing you 

in September, we would like to wish the children in Year 2 good luck as 

they move to their new schools. Best wishes Mrs Walsh. 

Goodbye and Farewell! 

 

 

We say goodbye and Happy Retirement to our 

School Business and Finance Director Mrs M Sims 

and to our Site Manager Mr D Simkiss. 

They both have been a great asset to the school and we wish them both a Happy and well 

deserved retirement. 

We will miss you! 
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Goodbye and Farewell! 

 

Sadly we are saying goodbye to several staff this year. 

We would like to thank them for all their hard work 

and commitment to the children during their time at 

Palfrey Infants.   

        We wish them all the best in the future endeavours. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Turner     Miss Cole      Miss Cleaver 

Mrs Shaikh    Mrs Ahmed     Miss Dennis 

Mr Foy 



Active Sports Day 

Due to the weather, we have had active sports indoors. The children enjoyed competing 

and learning new aspects of sports. It was a great fun day!  Thank you to Streetly School 

for their experienced help. 

 

 

Books & Beyond 2023 

The children and staff have had a lovely dress up day, dressing as Dalmatians and other 

book characters.  Including Mrs Walsh as Cruella De Ville! 

 

 

 





 

Free School Meals 2023. 

 

 

We would like all parents to sign up for the Free School Meals within school. Your child 

may be entitled to the pupil premium . This is a grant given by the government to schools 

in England to decrease the attainment gap for the most disadvantaged children, whether 

by income or by family upheaval.  

Please access the link and complete the online form here: Free school meals | Walsall Council  

 

  

https://go.walsall.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools-in-walsall/school-meals/free-school-meals


New School Times 



 

Dates for your Diary:  

 

• 21st July—Break up at 1pm 

• 4th September—Inset Day—School closed to children  

• 5th September— School open to Years 1 and 2—8.45am -3.15pm 

• 5th & 6th September—Reception and Nursery Parent Meetings 

• 7th & 8th September—Reception children start in their classes—8.45— 

11.30am. 

• 7th September—Nursery Classes to start. 

• 11th  & 12th September—Reception children—9am—1pm 

• 13th September—Reception Children to start full time —8.45 – 3.15pm 

• 28th September—Individual Class Photos 

 

 


